
Happy Easter Everyone! 
 
Welcome to Pasadena Memorial High School for our Solo and Ensemble Contest on Saturday,  
April 15th, 2023.   
 

Please enter through the glass side doors which open into the dining hall.  Parking is available in 
the east side parking lot where the school bus drop off is located. Please refer to the Map that I have 
included for a better description; Parking will take place in the Parking lot that is highlighted on your 
map.  The Dining Hall will be the warm-up area.  The teacher's lounge and Room 034 will be the 
headquarters for the check-in / results as well as the lunchroom for the judges. We will have bottled 
water provided freely for the students but they will need to bring their own snacks/lunch. Please remind 
students that all food and drink should remain in the dining hall. 
 
All the judging rooms are in the Fine Arts Wing: The Choir Room, the Band Hall, and the Orchestra 
Room.  Please monitor your students, making certain that they are quiet in and around the audition 
rooms. We will have students positioned along all of the hallways to help guide you and keep noise to a 
minimum.  
 

If you have any questions concerning our campus, directions, or other items, please do not 
hesitate to contact me on my cell phone: Noah Claytor, 903-570-8056. 
 
Our Judges for this contest are Mr. Roger Vasquez, Mr. Jose Garcia, and Mr. Brandon Cornett. 
 
The school is located at the intersection of Crenshaw and Preston right off Beltway 8.  The address is: 
Pasadena Memorial High School 
4410 Crenshaw 
Pasadena, TX  77504 
  
Thanks! 
  
Noah Claytor, 
Pasadena Memorial High School 
Orchestra Director 
Cell # 903.570.8056 
nclaytor@pasadenaisd.org 
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